
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 17th November 2023 

Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

We have been talking about how to make sure our 
Nursery is a happy place for everyone to 
learn in. This week we have been focusing 
on ‘listening to our  teachers and to our 
friends’ 

Communication & Language Development 

We have had great fun learning all the            
different nursery rhymes this week: Jack and 
Jill, Hickory, dickory dock, Head, shoulders, 
knees and toes, Row, row, row your boat and 
The wheels on the bus. Please continue to       
encourage your child to sing along to them. 

Physical Development 

We have been developing our 
large muscles by re enacting 
Jack  and Jill as we carried our 
buckets up the hill. 

We used our fine   
finger muscles to squeeze coloured 
water onto kitchen towels to make 
pretty circular patterns. 

It has 
been 
lovely 
welcoming so 

many families to our rhyme time session 
this week. The children loved you coming! 

Don’t forget to chat, read and play with 
your child at home. To support your child’s 

speaking and listening why not look at the follow-
ing website for some ideas of activities to do with 
your child.   https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

We have been doing lots of fun 
activities to celebrate World 
Nursery Rhyme Week. 

 

 

    Child of the week:   Rohaan for his confident singing this week in                          

 rhyme time and listening so well to his teachers. 

Song of the week:    The Wheels on the Bus  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZsLmasH1TkM 

Please share this video with your child and encourage them to sing along. 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the Week:   ‘looking’ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZsLmasH1TkM

